
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF  

INTERNATIONAL TENDER CANCELLATION 

Number: 016/AITC/PL.01.05/09/2023 

 

Based on letter number 0700/PPK.07/IX/2023 in September 06th, 

2023 about cancellation request for three international tender 

packages of remote sensing satellite imageries, The Procurement 

Service Unit of National Research and Innovation Agency (BRIN) 

inform to cancel the tender packages as follows: 

1. https://www.dgmarket.com/tender/71126680 : Procurement of 

Optical High Resolution Remote Sensing Satellite Imageries 

2. https://www.dgmarket.com/tender/71126728 : Procurement of 

High Resolution Synthetic Aperture Radar (SAR) Remote Sensing 

Satellite Imageries 

3. https://www.dgmarket.com/tender/71126702 : Procurement of 

Very High Resolution Optical Remote Sensing Satellite Imageries 
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The tender has been cancelled because of budget ceiling 

relocation and the limited time schedule to use the data of 

satellite imageries from November to December 2023. 

This announcement is made for your knowledge. 

 

Jakarta, September 07th, 2023 

Signed 

Selection Committee 

Procurement Service Unit 

National Research and Innovation Agency (BRIN) 

 


